
The Mundella News 

 

 

Term 2 Week 4 November 2020 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and friends of Mundella, 

With Tiers being announced it is even clearer that we must support one 
another to keep our community safe and healthy; particularly as we move 
towards Christmas. 
 
It is not surprising that we might become confused by the advice, rules and 
restrictions, however, keeping our hands clean, covering our faces and 
avoiding close contact is the best way to avoid transmitting the virus or 
becoming ill. 
 
Make no mistake, people are getting very poorly and our hospitals are 
reducing the number of regular treatments and operations they do in order 
to cover absence and take care of Covid related illness. 
 
Therefore, it is more important than ever to wear a mask, at all times, 
when visiting school, make phone calls rather than face to face visits and, 
please, only one person on the playground when picking up a child. 
Thank you 
 
 
Mr Westmorland 

DIARY 
 

December 

11.12.20 Birthday Party for 

children who have their 

birthday in Term 2. 

 

14.12.20 Infant Production 
(more information to follow) 

 

16.12.20 Christmas Service 
(More information to follow) 

 

16.12.20 and 17.12.20 

Christmas Jumper and 

Dinner day (split into 2 

groups over 2 days)  

 

 

 

Term 2 ends on the 18th 

December for the Christmas 

break. We return to school 

on the 4th January.  

Christmas Cards 
Due to the pandemic we will not 

be allowing the sharing of 
Christmas cards in class. We 

hope to arrange a safe 
alternative approach and will 

update you once this is in place. 

Wellies 
Years R, 1 and 4 are visiting the 
school field during the week as 
part of their Outdoor Learning 

and Enrichment. Due to the 
current weather conditions we 
ask that you supply your child 

with a pair of wellie boots so that 
we can avoid damp uniforms. 

Year R have OLE on Monday and 
Tuesday, Year 4 on Wednesday 

and Year 1 on Thursday and 
Friday. 

 

2021 Admissions 
 

Please click here to view our 
Reception 2021 information 

flyer. The closing date for 
primary applications is 15th 

January 2021. 
Class Attendance for the Week Ending – Friday 27th November 

95% or More 90%-94.9% Below 90% 

Donaldson 97.6% 
Fletcher 95.2% 

Shepherd 96.4% 
Rauf 97.1% 

Zephaniah 93% Potter 89.6% 

 

https://www.mundella.kent.sch.uk/_site/data/files/documents/newsletters/1ED006889474AF8FCAA099D9EBFC9257.pdf


The Beacon Virtual Parent Drop in 
 
 

Wednesday 2nd December 2020  10:00am—12:00pm 
Join us in our friendly virtual environment to share ideas and resources. 

All parents and carers welcome. 
 

To book a space please contact Stephanie Crane via e-mail:  
stephanie.crane@thebeacon.kent.sch.uk or telephone 01303 847555 

option 3. 

Writers of the Week 
 

Year R - Elliot  
 
Year 1 - Ruben 
 
Year 2 - Gulliver 
 
Year 3 - Lilyann 
 
Year 4 - Anna 
 
Year 5 - Harrison 
 
Year 6 - Carter 

 

 
Stars of the Week 

 

Phase 1 Phase 2 Phase 3 

 

Year R – Sienna 

 

Year 2 – Brandon 

 

Year 5 – Miley 

 

 
Year 1 – Leo 

 

 

Year 3 – Daniel 

 

Year 6 - Fern  

  

Year 4 – Katie 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fhappy-star-cliparts.html&psig=AOvVaw35DJmtuW_1c6sQ6OZ3YX7Q&ust=1606570125958000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCICRxYTsou0CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjXoMqIwPffAhURmRQKHT55AREQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mnn.com%2Ffamily%2Ffamily-activities%2Fblogs%2Fis-cursive-handwriting-obsolete&psig=AOvVaw2DNwqmVrDG
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FTheBeaconFolkestoneOfficial%2Fposts&psig=AOvVaw2ZSezl8-URyTdwbMAuLy6V&ust=1605364692355000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLCn7Lnh_-wCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAW

